
Election of Directors 

East Lake Woodlands  -  CONDO VII HOMEOWNERS 
ASSOCIATION 

 

Dear Homeowners, 

It is once again the time of year to elect Directors for your Board.  Our Directors must take an 
active part in decision making on behalf of the entire community (92 Units) with the assistance 
of our Property Management company, AmeriTech.  All HOA’s must have a Board of Directors, 
if not, the State will step in and become the Board of Directors for Condo VII. 

I am asking you to give serious consideration and volunteer for a position as a Director on your 
Board.  According to Condo VII By-Laws dated 12 February 1981, Sect. 3 Paragraph 3.1 the 
Board of Directors “shall be managed by a board of not less than 3 nor more than 9 directors”.  
The term is ONE (1) YEAR TERM beginning January 2020 through December 2020. 

Please complete the NOTICE OF INTENT if you are interested in running for the 2020 Board.  
Your name will be placed on the BALLOT.  All ballots will be reviewed by a third party and 
announced at the annual Board Meeting in January 2020. 

Again, if interested, please send your completed form (the form can be found on the website) 
to AmeriTech, 24701 US Highway 19N, Suite 102, Clearwater, FL 33763 or via email to 
bneubeker@ameritechmail.com.   

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Knight 
Secretary  
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